
September ( 23 ), 2020 ( 2nd year of Reiwa)  

 

To parents 

 

Hekinan City Board of Education 

 

 

About the cancellation of the 2020 junior high school third grade graduation buffet lunch 

(notice) 

令和２年度中学３年生卒業バイキング給食の中止について（通知） 

 

 

We wish for the health of parents. We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your 

understanding and cooperation regarding education in Hekinan City. 

We have decided that it will be difficult to implement the graduation buffet lunch for the third 

year of junior high school, which was scheduled for mid-February, as the new coronavirus 

infection is not yet expected to end and there are future concerns about its expansion.  

Therefore, it will be canceled this school year. We appreciate your understanding. 

 

 


